
 

  

 

    Bags2School Collection 
 

Our first Bags 2 School collection is scheduled for Tuesday 5th November, 

straight after half term! If you are having a clear out and have any items to 

donate, please bring them along to school in bin bags on this day. The items 

are then weighed and collected which raises funds for FOPS! The blue items 

below are all fine for donation. Please don’t sent any of the red items. Many 

thanks for your support! 

Perranporth Secondary School 

We heard some very disappointing news today regarding the building 

of Perranporth's new secondary school. 

I have a communication to share with you from Jan Woodhouse who 

has been managing the project on behalf of the Trust. 

'You may have heard that the Government has announced a review 

of Freeschool projects on the basis of "demand and value for money". 

This morning we received confirmation that this review included Per-

ranporth Academy. I know this delay will be very disappointing for 

families, especially when building work was due to begin imminently. 

We will continue to update the community via our website 

(www.perranporthacademy.com). We do not currently have a timescale for the Government review or when a final 

decision will be made. Parents who would like to write in support of Perranporth Academy may wish to contact our 

local 

MP Perran Moon: perran.moon.mp@parliament.uk or Cornwall Council: schooleffectiveness@cornwall.gov.uk. 

We would be very grateful for your help in ensuring that those making the decision are fully aware of the strength of 

local support for this much needed investment in our children's future. 

Many thanks for your continued support. Jan 
 

One of our very kind and proactive parents has put together a letter to Perran Moon, our local MP sharing our col-

lective view. The link below takes you to this letter which parents can then simply enter your name as a sign of sup-

port. This can then be shared with the MP on your behalf to communicate the strong feeling in our community about 

this terrible news. Please join us and also feel free to share the link with others in your family and friendship groups. 

Link: https://form.jotform.com/242965882320361  

 

Many thanks 

 

Please Donate Please Do Not Donate 

https://form.jotform.com/242965882320361


LEAP - Learning  - Engaged - Aspiring - Pride 
LEAP - Aspirations Day 

 

On Wednesday this week we held our LEAP Aspirations Day! To support our children in broadening 

their aspirations and career ideas for the future, a number of different parent speakers kindly gave 

up their time to share their experiences and inspiring roles. It was a wonderful experience for us all 

and such a brilliant afternoon. The children heard all about what it takes to be an author, a marine 

biologist, a doctor, a helicopter navigator and flight instructor, an aerospace expert, a musician and 

fashion writer, a fire fighter, a National Trust Ranger, a geologist as well as a double world champion 

paddleboarder! What an incredible line up of inspiring people all from our parent community! 
 

We’d like to share an enormous thank you to all of the parent volunteers for presenting such interest-

ing and engaging discussions and for giving up their valuable time for us. Thank you!  



 

Nut Free School 
 

Please can we remind parents that Perranporth is a ‘nut free school’. 

We have several children in our school with severe nut allergies, so it 

is very important that children do not have nuts or nut items as a 

snack or in their pack lunches. Many thanks for your support. 

 

Job Opportunities! 

 

x2 Wraparound Care Practitioners   
 

We are looking for two new members of staff to join our team! 

 

Perranporth Community Primary School is an ambitious and car-

ing school always striving to improve and provide the very best 

in teaching and learning for all our pupils. 

We are expanding our current care provision to encompass an 

afterschool club and are looking for two dedicated and enthu-

siastic practitioners who are calm and nurturing, with an aspira-

tional mindset, to support the running of this club from 3:15pm until 6:00pm Monday to Friday (term time only). 

The appointed candidates will be flexible and have the best interests of our wonderful learners at heart.  Perran-

porth's Wraparound Care is an after- school club that has a focus on fun, offering engaging extra-curricular activi-

ties on site.  Experience in planning engaging activities for children from the ages of 4-11 is desirable.  Experience 

working with children is essential.  We are looking for candidates with positive attitudes and enthusiasm, who are 

proactive in making the afterschool club as great as it can be.  

 

Please follow this link to apply: Wraparound Care Practitioners x2 TPAT ConnectED (ourhub.io)  

 

    Perranporth Equestrian Team 
 

 

This week we celebrated the amazing news 

that Perranporth School Equestrian Team won 

the Goonbell Riding Centre Primary Schools 

Championship! Jessy, Lucy and Agnes from 

Year 5 represented Perranporth in this very 

prestigious event, wowed the judges and 

made us all enormously proud by achieving 

first place! They had some help from Blue and 

Barney of course, who also did a marvellous 

job as their equine partners! We’d like to say 

a huge well done to team for such an incredi-

ble achievement! 

October Half Term 

Just a reminder that we break up for the October Half Term today. We have an INSET Day after 

the half term, so children aren’t due back into school until  Tue 5th  Nov.  

https://tpacademytrust.ourhub.io/jobvacancies?id=4525

